
 

 

SWAN HILL SPORTING CAR CLUB MEETING FEBRUARY   6th  2019 

Meeting opened at 7.30pm 

PRESENT: Ted Paynter, Lynne Paynter, Chris Gibson, Neil Albert, Kelvin Jobling 

 

APOLOGIES: Neil Donnan, Glen king-Gee 

MINUTES FROM THE LAST MEETING: None as no minutes available  

BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES: 

1/ Roller- Ratify decision to purchase roller and have it delivered. Justin Dowell picked it up from 

Adelaide and delivered it out to the track 

Moved- K Jobling  seconded -N Albert 

REPORTS 

Secretary- none 

Treasurer- see attached sheet 

                   -follow up Sponsorship that has not been paid yet 

Moved T Paynter  seconded N Albert that the report be accepted as tabled 

Track -  Great race day in December and it stood up well to all the driving 

Publicity-1/ Megan McGregor, Guardian Sports Editor, rang Chris Gibson for information for an 

article to feature in the Guardian before the next race meeting in March. 

2/ There will be another article in the Guardian before the next meeting in March 

3/ A Facebook event has been created 

4/ all the events for the year are on the CAMS Portal 

5/ Supp Regs for the March meeting are now available 

GENERAL BUSINESS 

1/ Track-a/Lane 1 

Change Lane 1 to go faster to first corner to reduce the dust for Lane 2 

b/ideas for track change, dust and safety 



c/ discussion about track grading and safety. C Gibson and T Paynter to inspect the track and to draw 

up notes on what is to be done 

2/ Working bee to be held on Sunday 17th Feb starting at 9.00am. C Gibson to make up a list of work 

to be done 

3/ Drag Club meeting on Saturday 2nd March. The club was asked if we wanted to man the gate for a 

fee. It was decided not to as not sure how many people would be available to help. 

 

 

 

Meeting closed 9.30pm 

 

 

 


